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VOLUME I.

Greenkeepers Planning Golf Show.
No.7.

Executive Committee at Detroit Meeting Inaugurates Plan for Holding
Golf Show Next February In Detroit

ON Sunday morning. June 5, at the Book-Cadillac
Hotel, Detroit, the Executive committee of the

National Association of Greenkeepers of America
convened for the purpose of reviewing the extent of
the work accomplished since the annual meeting in
Chicago on March 26, and to lay plans for the
future.

One of the most important decisions made at the
meeting was that the 1928 annual meeting shall be
held in Detroit, Michigan, not later than :March 1,
1928, exact date to be later decided upon. It was also
decided that the association sponsor a Golf Show
to be held not later than :March 1. 1928, in conjunc-
tion with the National Association of Club l\1an-
agers and the National Professional Golfers As-
sociation. John lVlacGregor, second vice-president of
the association was appointed to present this matter
to Alex Pirie, president of the National Professional
Golfers Association. John lVlorley, president, was
appointed to lay the proposed plan before Colonel
Clinton G. Holden, president of the National As-
sociation of Club lVIanagers.

Christopher Bain, member greenkeeper at Oak-
wood Country Club, Cleveland, was appointed as-
sistant to Alex l\1cPherson, treasurer, and will act

DON'T

with l\{rs. G. A. Farley, Assistant Secretary and
Treasurer, in preparing and carrying out the finan-
cial program for the balance of the year.

The splendid support of the association by green-
keepers throughout the United States and Canada
was commented upon at length. It was brought out
that probably many greenkeepers do not know about
the association, or are waiting for an invitation to
join. As a result the following resolution was
adopted:

"\Ve. the members of the Executi,'e' committee of
the National Association of Greenkeepers of Amer-
ica, in consideration of the splendid efforts of the
organizers of this movement, and with deep ap-
preciation of the interest and support of greenkeepers
throughout the United States and Canada, do here-
by urge the full co-operation of eyery.man who holds
a Charter membership card in this association.

"\Vith the knowledge of the good work already
done, and with a view to the progress and well-being
of each individual member and the membership as a
whole, we, the 1927 Executive committee, ask every
Charter member to bring into the association at least
one of his neighbor greenkeepers as a regular mem-
ber during the month of July."

FORGET
OUR SLOGAN FOR JULY

"Every Member Get a Member!"
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